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Notice 
 It is for the information to all that our college will be 
closed tomorrow (Friday) i.e. on 22.12.2023 for the 
successful completion of Annual Sports,2023. College will 
re-open on 23.12.23 (Saturday) as per schedule.  

 

                                                       By Order 
                                                      Principal  

 


